
 

TUDOR ESTATE RESIDENTS ASSOCIATION 

 

Post Pandemic Picnic 
All members of Tudor Estate Residents Association  

are invited to a resident picnic  

to be held on the green in Moat Side 

On 

SUNDAY 15th August 2021 - Between 1pm – 4pm 

Please bring a picnic, drink and chairs 

There will be music and a raffle 

 


